
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Excalibur Primary School 

20th November 2023      Pre-school Weekly Newsletter  Term: Autumn 2   Week: four 

 This week has flown by.  We have been busy learning our new Nativity songs so 

you will soon be hearing them!  Please note that the Pre-school will perform 

alongside Reception at the EYFS Nativity.  This will be on Thursday 14th 

December at 10am. 

 

Christmas Tree Decorations 

We have launched Christmas early this year, Pre-school have been 

busy making decorations for our EYFS tree.  Over the weekend, 

our tree will be on display at the ‘Christmas Tree Festival’, at 

Wesley Place in Alsager.  If you don’t get chance to see it, it will be 

displayed in the reception area, at Excalibur school, from Tuesday 

28th November.  Decorations will then be sent home before we 

break for the Christmas holidays. 

 

 

Have a super weekend! 

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Dugmore and Miss Bebbington 
 

Reminders… 

Thursday 30th November – Pre-school visit Alsager Library.   

Thursday 7th December – Christmas Jumper Day.  EYFS children 

are asked to bring some sweets for donation to our Christmas 

Fayre. 

Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Dinner Day 

Thursday 14th December – EYFS Nativity performance at 10am.  

Tickets available through the shop at Parent Mail. 

Monday 18th December – EYFS Christmas Party and Elf Run.  

Further details to follow about the Elf Run. 

Number Time 

 

This week, we have 

explored number 

one.  The children 

have found one item 

and noticed when 

we had only one.  

They have enjoyed 

our number song one 

finger, one thumb 

keep moving. 

 

 

Our first trip 

Thursday 30th November – Pre-school are looking forward to 

their visit to Alsager Library.  Library joining form have been 

dropped off at the library so cards can be made ready.  Children 

who already have a library card need to bring it into pre-school 

by Wednesday 29th. 

  


